
            

“Inspiring Greatness” 
 

 

  Dear Parent or Guardian: 

    

Under the federal No Child Left Behind Act of 2001, as a parent or guardian you are encouraged to 

become more involved in your child’s education. As a parent or guardian of a Title I student, you have 

the right to know and request information regarding the professional qualifications of your c



Remember, you also have the right to know how your child is doing in school and his/her performance 

on the FCAT.  To inquire about your child’s academic progress you may contact the school. A good way 

to start is to meet with your child’s teacher(s) and find out what you can do to help. Work with your 

child on homework, read to your child (or have your child read to you) and above all, talk with your 

child. 

 

Best wishes for an outstanding school year! 

 

Sincerely, 

Jackie Simmons, Jr. 

Principal 
Jackie Simmons, Jr. 

 

“Educating Above and Beyond” 
Every School, Every Classroom, Every Student, Every Day 

 


